SUWANNEE RIVER

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT

WEEKLY ACTIVITY REPORT TO GOVERNING BOARD FOR JANUARY 3 -9, 2021

Executive / Management

e Hugh Thomas and Matt Cantrell performed a site visit to Bell High School in Gilchrist County
to discuss the school’s construction of livestock facilities and possible projects.

e Hugh Thomas and Tim Alexander attended the Gilchrist County Legislative Delegation
Meeting in Trenton.

e Hugh Thomas, with Tim Alexander presenting, attended the Taylor County Legislative
Delegation Meeting in Perry.

Legislative and Community Affairs
e Ben Glass, with Tim Alexander attending, presented to the Madison County Legislative
Delegation Meeting.

Administration
e No reporting activity.

Finance
e No reporting activity.

Land Management

e District contractors continued timber harvesting at Twin Rivers State Forest on the Ellaville
Tract in Madison County.

» Ryan Sims submitted a grant proposal for longleaf pine restoration to Alachua Conservation
Trust.

e District contractors continued hydrologic repairs on the Lamont Tract.

o District contractors continued road repairs on the Bay Creek Tract.

Resource Management
e Chrissy Carr and Warren Zwanka virtually met with Columbia County officials to discuss
water resource development projects related to the Mega Industrial Park.

Water Resources
¢ No reporting activity.

Minimum Flows and Minimum Water Levels
e No reporting activity.

Water Supply
e No reporting activity.

Hydrological Data
e No reporting activity.

Agriculture and Environmental Projects

e Bob Heeke performed a site visit to inspect the Mallory Swamp Project in Lafayette County.

e Pat Webster performed routine maintenance to the Edwards Bottomlands Project in
Bradford County.
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